Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAY SAFETY AND MOTOR VEHICLES
Division of Motor Vehicles
NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL for Broward Automotive, Inc., d/b/a Audi Lighthouse Point Relocation

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL
Notice is hereby given that the publication of Broward Automotive, Inc. d/b/a Audi Lighthouse Point, for relocation of  the Sales and service of Audi motor vehicles (line-make AUDI) is hereby withdrawn as a franchise dealership in (Broward County) by the department due to typographical error in the publication, published in Volume 39, Number 129, of the Florida Administrative Register on June 3,2013.
